
OCHDL HOLIDAY DONATION TO THE RONALD
MCDONALD HOUSE

In the spirit of the holiday season the attorneys and staff at O’Neil, Cannon, Hollman, DeJong
& Laing decided to do something special this year. We brought gifts to our firm Christmas
Party to be donated to the local Ronald McDonald House, and quite a pile of gifts was indeed
donated.

We had the opportunity, earlier this week, to tour the house and witness how the donations
and support from the community are directly contributing to helping and touching so many
lives. We are honored to have been a part of such an amazing organization.

From all of us at the firm:

“Best wishes everyone for a wonderful holiday and a very Happy New Year!”
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